
FROM THE CEO
Whichever way you celebrate the holidays, I wish 
you the joy the season brings and hope for your 
wellness and safety. During this season, we encourage 
all to remember our blessings while we, here at the 
chamber, seek to continue one of our missions of 
being a convener for the community. Please notify us 
if you can offer help to the community or if we can 
assist you.
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!
Please stay safe and well.

Don Long, President/CEO
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Oct. 23, Business Luncheon With Dr. Hank Fishkind – “Economic 
Outlook for Central Florida” (Photo by Felicity Gomer)

Nov. 6, “The Chamber Swing” Golf Tournament Second-Place 
Winners – The Tom Tomkins Team. (Photo by Felicity Gomer)

Nov. 6, “The Chamber Swing” Golf Tournament First-Place Winners – 
The Worth Real Estate Company Team. (Photo by Felicity Gomer)

Nov. 6, “The Chamber Swing” Golf Tournament “Worst Golfers” Prize 
– The McConnie Fence Company Team. Sponsor American Balloon Décor 

crafted the inflatable prizes. (Photo by Felicity Gomer)

Nov. 12, Ribbon Cutting and Open House at Technisch Creative and 
Launch of Be Well TV. (Photo by Technisch Creative)

Nov. 6, “The Chamber Swing” Golf Tournament Third-Place Winners 
– The All Flooring USA Team. (Photo by Joel Ferguson)


